
 
 

February 5, 2015 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150129  
 
  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON FOREIGN 

OWNERSHIP, CONTROL, AND DOMINATION, 9:00 A.M., 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 29, 2015, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed on processes and methods through which issues of foreign 
ownership, control, and domination are addressed in non-nuclear sectors of the U.S. critical 
infrastructure and the U.S. defense establishment by John Hamre, President and Chief 
Executive Officer, Center for Strategic and International Studies; Stanley Sims, Director, 
Defense Security Service and former Director for Security for Department of Defense; William 
Lynn, III, Chief Executive Officer, Finmeccanica—North America and former Deputy Secretary 
of Defense; Paul Murphy, Special Counsel, Milbank, Tweed, Hadley & McCloy and U.S. 
representative to NEA working group on Financing of Nuclear Power Plants; Stewart Baker, 
Partner, Steptoe & Johnson and former Assistant Secretary for Policy, Department of Homeland 
Security; and Sean O’Keefe, former Chief Executive Officer, Airbus Group—North America, 
former Secretary of the Navy, and former Administrator of NASA. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


